
23rd January 2020 

Dear Parents  

Next half term we have been lucky enough to secure a visit from the children’s 

author and illustrator Bethan Woollvin on World Book Day on Thursday 5th 

March 2020. She writes alternative versions of traditional tales such as Little 

Red Riding Hood and Hansel and Gretel, both of which we have worked on in 

school. There will be various activities throughout the day including a creative 

talk, story boarding, an illustration workshop and book reading. There will be a 

prize of a signed Bethan Woollvin book for the best illustrator in each class. In 

order for us to allow this to happen, we ask that each child pay £2.30. This will 

be a great opportunity for the children to meet a familiar author.  

Please could you pay via your Parent Pay account, details of which were 

recently sent home to you.  Please ensure that you pay the £2.30 under the 

Bethan Woollvin Event heading. 

Thank you. 

Your support is much appreciated. 

EYFS / KS1 team  

 


